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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

RE: Polar Express Day 

 

Wednesday 11th December 2024 

 

With reference to the above. 

 

To celebrate all of their hard work and achievements this term, we have organised a Polar Express Day 

for all children. On Friday 13th children can come to school wearing pyjamas! We ask that they wear 

appropriate footwear so that they can still play outside at break and lunchtime.  

 

We will be completing literacy and numeracy activities linked to the Polar Express story and each Key 

Stage will have an opportunity to watch the Polar Express film with hot chocolate and cookies just like 

in the story! 

 

Children will provided with a ‘golden’ ticket to board the St. Gregory’s train … and may bring home a 

little gift to place on the Christmas tree to remember the day!  

 

 

 

 
 

With every good wish,  

 

Miss E. Shaughnessy 

 


